
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/10/2014 3:46:18 PM

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 
stephen.st.marie@cpuc.ca.gov (stephen.st.marie@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: PG&E inquiry on pricing trends for various technologies

Hi Sid/Steve,

Sorry for the delay but I did want to follow up with some additional information that might be 
useful. This short report provides some external resources you might want to look at in 
evaluating pricing trends for various technologies in the market. There isn’t much documented 
in public reports at the moment as mentioned earlier but here’s what I could have a partner of 
ours find (for non-lighting technologies).

Best Regards,

Redacted

Redacted
Interim Manager, Core Products
PG&E | Customer Energy Solutions

Redacted
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